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4th September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
As we embark on a new academic year at Sacred Heart Primary School, I am pleased to 
announce that we will be appointing a prefect team from our Year 6 pupils. This initiative is 
aimed at fostering leadership qualities and encouraging our students to embody the values of 
our school ethos. 
 
In class discussions with their teachers, pupils have been informed about the responsibilities and 
importance of the prefect role. Each candidate is required to prepare a speech, which they will 
present to their house companions on Monday. Following the speeches, a vote will be conducted 
to elect the House Captains. We are excited to appoint four Senior Prefects, Sports Captains and 
six Liturgy Prefects, in addition to the House Captains, who will form our initial Prefect team. In 
recognition of their new roles, these pupils will receive Prefect ties in the coming weeks. 
 
At Sacred Heart, we are committed to rewarding pupils who strive to excel and set a positive 
example for their peers. In alignment with this commitment, we will offer additional Prefect ties in 
January and April to recognise pupils who have consistently demonstrated hard work and have 
truly embodied our school values. 
 
We encourage you to support your child in this exciting venture. Engaging in this process will 
not only enhance their public speaking skills but will also instil a sense of responsibility and 
pride in representing our school community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to a fantastic year ahead with your 
children. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Crabb 
Deputy Headteacher 
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